
From: Vincent Heman,Jr
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Oregon senate bill SB 978
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 8:06:58 PM

Hello
  this message is to let you know I oppose  sb 978 .   This bill was a study and now it is a gun
grab turning law obeying gun owners in to criminals for someone else's disregard to law and
morals. I would like to see a murder / gun thief held responsible for their own actions instead
of responsible gun owners. It just makes no sense. That is only one of the issues with the bill I 
have. The  underhanded way it was proposed and then the amendments were introduced is
another. It is obvious you have no respect for the citizens you serve.  I will not support anyone
or any bill as illogical as this nonsense is. 
Sincerely 
Vince Heman
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